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Site Report – School Site –October 2019 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Nancy Mills, Head Teacher 

 

Outstanding Activities and Events 
The 5th thru 11th grade student completed their technology/cultural awareness videos. (See attached to 
share with the board). 

Personnel  
Staff are doing well, no personnel issues or concerns. 

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
Students are adjusting to their new levels nicely and continue to make progress. 

Technology Progress 
Technology needs are just about met. 

Facility Update 
The facility is in good shape.  

LSAC Activity 
Although we did not have a quorum due to members traveling, we still held an informational meeting on 
October 10th. 

Volunteer Report 
None to report. 

Professional Development 
The staff likes the late start Monday professional development.  Due to weather concerns we were not able 
to make it to King Salmon for inservice but were able to attend some sessions remotely and stayed in touch 
with the principal. 

Pupil Attendance 
Attendance has been a bit weaker lately. After PFDs came out, several students left for Anchorage.  Another 
student is having medical issues and will be traveling frequently for that. 

Student and Staff Safety 
Everyone has been safe.  There is nothing to report. 

Subsistence Calendar 
Parents report that they continue to like the subsistence calendar. Staff also are enjoying it. Parents also 
really like the Summer Bridge workbooks. 

Other 
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Working on employability standards – community clothing drive for a family in need. 
 

 


